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Thursday,  

March 25th
* The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, March 25th at the Faith Reformed Church located at the corner of Washington and Prospect  St., in Lodi, N.J. starting at 8:00 P.M.                

*We again will be showing Old Time Boxing films starting at 6:30 P.M.                                

*We will have the 2003 AD journals for those who gave out ADS and we will also be selling the extra journals for only $3.00 each plus postage.
* We have Hall of Fame golf style shirts that are priced at only $20, call  Leigh Lazorwitz at 1-973-887-2775.                                                             

* We also have Hall of Fame Hats that will be available at this meeting at a cost of only $20.00 each.    

* We also have video’s of our 2003 Induction Ceremonies for a cost of only $10. I would like to thank both Carl Blesing (camera) and Mike Guarino (interviews) for another excellent job.                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

*At this meeting we will be naming our NEW Hall of Famers for the year of 2004. 
Ring Notes:                  

*Ring # 25 has their monthly   meetings every 2nd Tuesday of the month at the senior citizen Hall in                                                                Kearney. They are also planning on having their annual affair on May 16th at La Neve’s Restaurant, located at 276 Belmont Ave, Haledon, starting at 11:30 A.M.. 

Among the honorees are Duke Stabile, William Kozlik, Tony DeVino, Stefani Belloise Pedone, Ken Gregory, Ann Sangis, Eddie Acosta and Carl Blesing. Their will also be two rematches between Stefan Redl and Eddie Jordan, who fought against each other 44 years ago and Jack Reno and Jimmy “Jazz” Jones, who fought each other 71 years ago. Also, they will be selecting the 2004 Ring #25 Women of the Year.  Tickets are only $40 per person.                                                   

Please call President, Paul Venti at 1-201- 997-7558  for more information.                                                                                                          

                                                      *Ring # 34 Please call Ring 34    President Don McAteer for any information. 1-973-827-5695.

*Just to let you know, after         almost 37 years of service I        have retired from PSE&G        this past March 5th, without       ever taking a single sick day        (I never took one in High        School either). Like my kids      say, “now that’s sick.” Now          I am a full time President who     is entering his 19th year as the President of the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame.

SICK LIST:                                                  Ray Spencer  23 Florence Ave.,          Belleville, N.J. 07109     

Colonel Don Hull,                             135 Westervelt Pl.                     Cresskill, N.J. 07626

On a very sad note, Manny      Vidal  passed away a few weeks ago. He was our 1993 “Man of the Year” and he ran our AD Journal for    many years. Our prayers goes out to all his family members as well as all his many friends. 

FINALLY: MEMBERSHIP DUES   ARE DUE!                       If you are just joining our organization you have to pay a   total of $20 for the 1st year         ($10 to join plus $10 for the     year). If

 your already a member all you have to pay is the $10. 

Keep Punching,                                     Pres. Henry Hascup




